
 

 

 

25th February 2025 

 

Dear students and parents  

 

Following our INSET Day, we are pleased to welcome students back on campus after what I hope was a 

restful half term for everyone. I would also like to share with all our community that we received our Ofsted 

phone call yesterday morning and next week Collyer’s will have a full inspection from Tuesday 4th March 

to Friday 7th March. We have been expecting this for some time and are looking forward to welcoming the 

inspection team and showing how proud we are of everything that our students and staff achieve here at 

the college.  

I will write separately to students and parents / carers to share a link to the relevant Ofsted surveys. Please 

do take time to share your feedback if you are able.  

Wishing you all a good week.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Dan Lodge 

Principal 

 


